
Dear [Club Members/Team], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to update you on our club's safety 

standards and protocols to ensure the well-being of all members and participants. 

Updated Safety Measures: 

• Enhanced cleaning and sanitization of all club facilities. 

• Mandatory use of masks in indoor areas. 

• Social distancing measures to be observed during all club events. 

• Health screenings to be conducted at the entrance. 

• Emergency protocols updated in line with local regulations. 

We appreciate your cooperation and commitment to maintaining a safe environment for 

everyone. Should you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to reach out to our 

management team. 

Thank you for your attention and support. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 

[Contact Information] 


